
Fortnightly Class 4 Newsletter 

Spring 1 31/01/25 

Your child’s learning is a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 

telephone the school office, come and see us or contact your child’s teacher via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Contact Details 
Mrs Griffin 

l.griffin@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 
Monday 3rd-Friday 7th February - We are celebrating Children’s 

Mental Health Week in school.  

Monday 3rd-Friday 7th February - We are celebrating National 

Storytelling Week in school. Mrs Ramsay will be sharing a story with 

Class 4. 😊  

Wednesday 12th February – Friday 14th February -Borwick Hall 

residential trip for Y5/6 (Y4 will stay in class for these days). Please 

see me for a Kit List if you need a spare. 

Friday 14th February – School closes for February half term at 

3.15pm. 

Certificate Winners 
Week 3: 

Christian Value – All of Class 4 

For:  Being trustworthy and shining 

their lights brightly with Miss Watson. 

Curriculum Award – Rhema 

For: Always working hard in every 

lesson. 

Star Writer – Ebony 

For: Using “VIPERS” in her 

comprehension work.  

Week 4: 

Christian Value – Kobi 

For: Being a lovely friend in class 4.   

Curriculum Award – Rosalie 

For: Trying really hard to work 

independently in maths.  

Star Writer – Henry  

For: Writing an amazing piece of 

poetry in the style of Alfred Noyes. 
 

Class News 
Hello to you all, what a fabulous few weeks we have had in Class 

4. In maths, we have been calculating perimeter and the area of 

rectangles, including compound shapes. It was a real “light bulb” 

moment with Area this week with Y5, which has been wonderful 

to see. Y4 have been comparing Area and calculating Area using 

squares. In English we finished our unit on “The Highwayman” 

and the children wrote some fantastic poems in the style of 

Alfred Noyes. We have been researching and writing all about 

areas in France to create a persuasive leaflet. Their challenge is 

to convince Miss Turner to book her next adventure in their 

region of France! In Science we have been looking at dissolving, 

and how sugar changes state, investigating whether the size of 

the granules affects the time it takes to dissolve in the water. 

In RE, we have been reading about a man called Zacchaeus and 

how Jesus changed his life forever. We have been considering 

how reading and learning about Jesus can change our lives and 

have a significant impact upon the lives of Christians. We also 

celebrated Lego Day on the 28th January, it was so lovely to see 

so many pictures of the children’s creations from home. I hope 

you have a lovely weekend, Mrs Griffin. 😊  

Important Notices 

Please ensure that your child is reading at least 3 times per week. 

Children can sign their own books; our school policy is 5 times per week 

and we do encourage everyone to go the extra mile!  

Thank you for your support with this.  

 

Christian Value: Friendship 
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